
  

Year 1  

Homework Challenge – Summer 2nd  2024  
  

We are going to be learning about lots of different topics and the following are all ideas that tie in 

with these:  

  

Science- Magnets and Materials  
Gather some everyday items from 

around your home and sort them by 
material e.g. metal, wood, paper.  

Use a magnet to test the materials 
to find out if they are magnetic or 

not.  
  

  

History - Parliament and the Role 
of Prime Ministers  

Draw/write to share your ideas 

about what makes a ‘good’ Prime 

Minister.   

 

  

Maths  

Telling the time 
 

For one day, write down the times 
when you did something, for 
example, what was the time on the 
clock when you had your breakfast? 
When you had your lunch? When 
you had your dinner? Could you draw 
the clock and label it? 

 

Writing  

 
Write your reflections of your time in  

Year 1. This could include your 
favourite friends, favourite subjects, 
special activities you have enjoyed  

e.g. trips/enrichment activities.   

   

RE - Judaism 

 
Can you make a fact file to show 
case what you have learnt about 

Judaism?   

 

    

Art - Sculpture  
Can you make a sculpture inspired 
by nature? You might like to use tin 

foil, dough, papier mâché or 
construction toys.  

  

  

The challenge work is due in Monday 8th July 2024 and during the week there will be time for 

each child to present their work and for it to be celebrated.  

  



This work can be completed in their ‘Challenge book’.  It is completely up to the children to decide 

how they want to record it. They could use photos, diagrams, drawings or something else! All we 

ask is that everyone has a go, so they all have something to share at the end of each half-term.  

  

See http://www.learninglogs.co.uk/  for examples of how other children have recorded their work.  

  

We are hoping the children will really enjoy this and we are looking forward to sharing their 

outcomes and interests. Please feel free to speak to us should you have any queries about this.  

  

We thank you for your continued support,  

 

Miss Hart & Mrs Box.  
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